
Fifth Grade 
Weekly Newsletter 

May 7, 2021 

Reminders 

All students must come to school with masks, 

water bottles, and appropriate clothing for 

the weather.   

May 13 is our traditional Gear Up for College 

Day.  Students are permitted to wear college  

jerseys or shirts to support our seniors as they 

announce their college decisions.  It must be a 

college shirt and not a professional sports 

team.  

Civil War Project: Students should be           

diligently working and nearing finishing their 

Civil War projects!  These will be due on May 

17.  Please reach out to your child’s homeroom 

teacher if you have any questions.  

Civil War Reenactment: Thank you all for 

working so hard to get permission slips signed 

and payment turned in!  If you have not heard 

already, parents are invited to attend all outdoor 

parts of our reenactment day!  We are so      

excited to see you there! 

Click HERE to order a K-6 yearbook! 

 

 

Pre-Order next year’s school supplies HERE. 

 

 Our Week of Learning 

May 10:  Staff Work Day, No Students                          

May 13: Gear Up for College Day  

May 14:  Spirit Wear Day  

May 21:  Civil War Reenactment 

May 26:  5th Grade Poetry Events via Teams                                   

May 27:  Last Day of School / Field Day 

Kirsten.Hanson@TheVanguardSchool.com 
Sara.Colon@TheVanguardSchool.com                       
Kira.Castle@TheVanguardSchool.com                    

Natasha.Rubrake@TheVanguardSchool.com           
Shannon.Wilkinson@TheVanguardSchool.com  

History:  To end our year in history, we are currently in 

the unit "Westward Expansion After the Civil War," 

which will be followed by "Native Americans: Cultures 

and Conflict."  

Science:  It’s all about feeding plants this week!  Ask your 

child about vascular tissue and photosynthesis. 

Poetry:  We are continuing to work on our memorization 

of the "Gettysburg Address."  Fifth grade, we will be  

reciting this poem at our Civil War Reenactment. It is  

imperative that every student is strong in their recitation! 

  Dates to Remember 

Fifth Grade Team 
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